Development Clerk

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:45 AM

To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: FW: Susan Lisi Variance

Can you save this and put online/project folder? Thanks.

Eric A. Cooper
Planner
Town of Canandaigua

ecooper(@townofcanandaigua.org
585-394-1120 x2254

From: Phil's Mail <patrautman@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:40 AM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Susan Lisi Variance

We are not able to attend the zoom meeting scheduled for Tuesday May,19%". We are not
opposed to the variance request of Susan Lisi concerning the setback of her barn for the
purpose of keeping animals.

Phil & Karen Trautman
5471 Wells Curtice Rd.
Canandaigua, NY 14424



